
 
 
 
 

Consent Item 
 

 
 
RE: Little Hi/Witches Night Out/St. Louis Stuttgart Sister Cities Inc. Liquor Licenses 

 
Department/Program: Administration 

 
 
 

Recommendation: Staff recommends approval of the Little Hi Liquor License and the 
Witches Night Out Liquor License. 

 
 
 
 

Explanation: Little Hi is changing managing officers, so they need a new liquor license 
issued to them under a different managing officer. Nothing else is changing. 
 
The West St. Louis County Chamber of Commerce is hosting their Witches Night Out in 
Vlasis Park on October 21, 2023. They have requested a liquor license to be able to serve 
liquor at their event. 
 
The St. Louis Stuttgart Sister Cities is hosting a fundraiser in Vlasis Park on Sunday, 
September 24th. They have requested a liquor license to be able to sell liquor at their 
event.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Submitted By: Megan Freeman  

Date: 9/11/2023 


